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Greater Toronto Area West Transportation Corridor Update 

 
On January 30, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Province of Ontario be advised that York Region supports the decision to resume 

the Greater Toronto Area West Transportation Corridor Environmental Assessment 

and requests that the highway be constructed as soon as possible. 

2. Council request that the Ministry of Transportation assess, as part of the 

Environmental Assessment, a highway alignment that avoids approved community 

areas in the North Kleinburg-Nashville Secondary Plan area. 

3. Council request that, as part of the Environmental Assessment, the Ministry of 

Transportation review the feasibility of additional Greater Toronto Area West highway 

connections within York Region, including at Highway 50 and Pine Valley Drive, and 

to Highway 400 at Kirby Road and King-Vaughan Road in the vicinity of the proposed 

freeway to freeway connection with the Greater Toronto Area West highway. 

4. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Minister of Transportation, Minister of 

Municipal Affairs and Housing, Members of Provincial Parliament within York Region, 

the Regions of Peel and Halton and the local municipalities. 
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